
Feedback Sheet  

for the 168th Convention of the Episcopal Diocese of Milwaukee 
St. John’s Northwestern Military Academy – Delafield, Wisconsin 

October 17, 2015 
 

 
Please use this sheet to give your feedback on the 2014 Convention experience, and place 
them in the marked boxes at the close of Saturday’s business session, mail it to 804 E. Juneau 
Avenue, Milwaukee, WI  53202, or email it to info@diomil.org .  Thank you for your honest 
assessment. 
 
 

1. Including this one, how many diocesan conventions have you attended? 
 
 
 
 
 

2. What part(s) of this one-day Convention worked well? 
 
 
 
 
 

3. What parts of Convention in this one-day format would you change / discontinue?  What 
would you add to a one-day format like this year’s? 

 
 
 
 
 

4. What was your reaction to the location and facilities in terms of ease of access and use for 
this kind of event? 

 
 
 
 
 

5. Many of this year’s deputies were also present in 2014 when we had a two-day Diocesan 
Convention in Madison.  With the one-day format being used this year, how do you compare 
the two?  What are your thoughts on alternating between a one-day Conventions at St. 
John’s Northwestern Military Academy and two-day Convention in Madison?     

 
 
 
 
 
 

6. What else would you like the planners of future conventions to consider? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THANK YOU FOR ATTENDING CONVENTION AND GIVING US YOUR FEEDBACK!  
 

(Bishop Miller & the Convention Planning Committee) 
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